L
M Gma | | Erica Schwarz <eschwarz@cambridgeredevelopment.org>

FY21 Cultural Facilities Fund Grant Announcements

Cook, Miranda (ART) <Miranda.Cook@massmail.state.ma.us> Thu, May 13, 2021 at 12:51 PM
To: "eschwarz@cambridgeredevelopment.org" <eschwarz@cambridgeredevelopment.org>

Mass

v C Cuitural ‘MassDevelopment

Council

May 13, 2021
Dear Ms. Schwarz,

The board of MassDevelopment, the Mass Cultural Council’s partner in the administration of the Massachusetts
Cultural Facilities Fund (CFF), has met to approve grant recommendations for the 2021 round of the Cultural Facilities
Fund.

We are pleased to inform you that the City of Cambridge has been approved for a Capital Grant in the amount of
$200,000. We are delighted to support this project.

Please note that funding of all grants awarded from the Cultural Facilities Fund is contingent upon the Commonwealth
making the required capital funds available to MassDevelopment.

The first step of this process is certifying the raised match for the project. You will receive an email from the Mass
Cultural Council with instructions on how to become match certified in the coming weeks. You will also receive a letter
from MassDevelopment with instructions for completing the grant agreement.

In the meantime, please help us to advocate for continued funding by demonstrating to the Governor the importance of
capital investments to our state’s creative economy.

Twitter:

Thanks @MassGovernor for supporting the #CulturalFacilities Fund! Your capital investment makes our state
stronger. @masscultural #PowerofCulture #mapoli

Facebook:

Thanks so much Governor @CharlieBaker for supporting the #CulturalFacilities Fund! Your ongoing capital
investment makes our state stronger. #PowerofCulture

http://bit.ly/CulturalFacilities


http://www.massdevelopment.com/
http://www.massculturalcouncil.org/
http://www.massculturalcouncil.org/facilities/facilities.htm
http://bit.ly/CulturalFacilities

(To tag the Governor, type "@" and then “Charlie Baker.” Select his name from the list that appears making sure
that’s his “Public Figure” account.)

Instagram (post and story):

Caption: Thanks @MassGovernor for supporting the #CulturalFacilities Fund and the @masscultural Council!
Your capital investment makes our state stronger.

#PowerofCulture
Image: Facilities image, audience at facilities, team photo, etc.

Congratulations on your successful application, and thank you for your invaluable contribution to the cultural life and
economic vitality of our state. We look forward to working with you as your project proceeds.
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Michael J. Bobbitt
Executive Director

Mass Cultural Council



